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Did you know that we now have an Assessment Calendar?  

It can be found on the SLOAC website: (http://www.merritt.edu/wp/slo/) on 
the bottom of the right hand side. This is an excellent guide to keep us on track 
for when we should be completing each step of the assessment process. By 
now, all faculty should have identified which SLO(s) they will be assessing as 
well as the plan for how they will be assessed, and communicated this to their 
department chair. 

Big changes are coming to our 
assessment platform. We will be 
transitioning from Taskstream, to 

CurricuNET Meta. This system should be live shortly, and SLOAC is 
looking for departments that would like to be early adopters. I’m 
happy to move my department as I’m excited about the changes and 
the ease of the program. We will be providing training to any faculty that want to transition this semester, and 
plan to transition all programs in the Spring. 

If you would like to transition, please contact your Assessment Coordinator: 

Division	I:	Susan	Andrien	(sandrien@peralta.edu)	
Division	II:	Lawrence	Lee	(lelee@peralta.edu)	
Division	III:	Heather	Casale	(hcasale@peralta.edu)	

Please reach out to your coordinator with any questions or assistance with your assessments. Even better, come 
join our assessment discussions at our SLOAC meetings on the 2nd and 4th. Tuesday of each month from 2-3:30 
in room S354. 
                       
Keep your eyes out for more info on the transition for Spring. As always, happy assessing! 

 

 

		
	


